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Notice to Potential Bidders: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 3  
INVITATION FOR BIDS (IFB) 

FUJI DIGITAL X-RAY CAPTURE SYSTEM 
EQUIPMENT MAINTENANCE AND REPAIR SERVICES 

IFB NUMBER 529-SH 
 
 
This Bulletin Number 3 is being issued to notify all potential Bidders that the above IFB  
has been CANCELED.  
 

Should you have any questions, please contact Carolyn J. Scott, Contract Analyst, via 
email at cjscott@lasd.org. 
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